
Kennedy, John S. November 4, 1884 
Hill to Kennedy 
"During the last year we carried from our Dako- 
ta lines coming into Wahpeton and Breckenridge 
4547 cars wheat and from the same lines this 
year we have carried during September and Oct. 
4522 cars which is I think a very good showing 
when we bear in mind that the Fargo Southern 
and the southwestern branch of the Northern 
Pacific have been opened for traffic in that 
territory during the past year." 
JJH LetterBook, 10/18/84 - 3/14/85 -p. 77 


